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SUBJECT:  Contactless COVID-19 Testing for Remote Faculty and Staff to provide Campus Access 

SENATOR PROPOSING MOTION:  Kathleen Shannon

SENATOR SECONDING MOTION: 


MOTION:  The Faculty Senate respectfully asks that the administration allow faculty and staff who work remotely due to concerns about their personal health to find contactless testing sites, send negative test results to HR then be cleared to come to campus when necessary, and relatively safe (e.g. on weekends or evenings) so that they can use university facilities (printers, scanners, the library, on-campus computing facilities, etc.) in order to better meet the needs of the students and others they serve.

Amendments made at the meeting:

JUSTIFICATION:   It makes no sense to allow faculty and staff to work remotely in order to protect the vulnerable then require them to get tested in the company of many.  We are talking about a small number of individuals who would be tested and would have been verified to be COVID negative at a similar time as everyone else and who would actually be the least likely to be carriers.  To tell these faculty and staff that they must either work without equipment that is available on campus or else purchase that equipment for themselves makes no sense, if there is a safe way that they could come to campus to use it.

ANTICIPATED IMPACT:
Negative:  Someone might complain that they are expected to get tested in a way that a few others are not.

Positive:    Our colleagues who are at particular risk from COVID-19 would be better able to perform their duties without taking unacceptable risks.   

Is this a recommendation to the Provost?  Yes_X__	No____
Is this a recommendation to someone else?  No____  	Yes, to Faculty Senate President 
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